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ANNOUNCEMENT OF PRESS CONFERENCE
WEDNESDAY 5TH MAY AT 11.30AM

We would like to invite you to attend a press conference to announce a major
new initiative in the Afrikaans-speaking community next week.

The press conference will be addressed by Dr Allan Boesak, Jan van Eek, Jannie
Momberg and Wilhelm Verwoerd, grandson of Hendrik Verwoerd who will talk
about a major event taking place in Parow next Thursday and, more generally,
about the role of the Afrikaner in the building of a new nation.
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